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Parking Lot Closure 

The public parking located behind the former Alpena 

Power Building (310 N Second Avenue) will be inaccessible to 

the public effective June 8, until the completion of the demoli-

tion of the building. Nearby public parking is located behind 

City Hall, behind Memorial Hall, or adjacent to the Waterfront 

Building at 309 N. Second Avenue. We apologize for any in-

convenience. If you have any questions, please contact Adam 

Poll, Planning and Development Director at 354-1771.  
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